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Dear XXXX,
I am writing on behalf of the IPAC-Eastern Ontario (IPAC-EO) Executive committee to welcome you as a new member of our local IPAC-Canada chapter. 
Benefits of IPAC-EO membership include:

· A unified voice in the promotion of the profession

· Subscription to the Canadian Journal of Infection Control

· Annual directory of members and resources

· Reduced registration fee for the annual educational conference and continuing education programs

· Access to the ‘members only’ sections of the IPAC-Canada website and our local chapter IPAC-EO website

· Access to education bursaries
· Opportunity to liaise with other infection prevention and control professionals

We encourage you to visit the IPAC-Canada website at: http://www.ipac-canada.org as there is a wealth of infection prevention and control information and resources available. The ‘Members Area’ login information will be emailed to you directly from IPAC-Canada.

Information regarding IPAC-EO and various other resources are also available on our chapter website at: http://www.ipac-online.com/IPAC-EO/index.php. Resources from our chapter library such as videos, tapes and manuals, are also available to members. Access to the ‘Members Area’ of our chapter website is possible via the following username and password: 
Username: xxxxxxx
Password: xxxxxx
The IPAC-EO chapter meets six times annually. Each meeting offers an education session covering current infection prevention and control issues and a round table discussion for problem solving. 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday XXXX, at 10:00 am, location to be announced.  An agenda, meeting minutes and other related materials will be sent by email prior to the meeting. 
If you have any questions about membership please don’t hesitate to contact me. We will look forward to meeting you!
Kind regards,

David Ryding
IPAC-EO Chapter, Membership Director

